
Puffins Weekly Overview 2024   Term 2 
Week 3 

We have had a great week in Puffins. We started by reorganizing the 
classroom. We have created more space and ordered a new carpet!           

WE have also started using Class Dojo Points. 
 
 
 
 

Friday, 22nd 
November  

This week we have been learning about … 

English 
Class Reader: You’re a Bad Man Mr Gum by Andy Stanton  

Whole-school ‘fuzzles’ story writing 

Reading and Writing focus: Sentence Stacking based on ‘Flood’ – this is producing 
fabulous writing in both groups! 

Spelling focus: Spelling Shed list 1 – lly words 

Grammar focus: adverbs and fronted adverbials 

Maths 
 *Facts of the Day  - facts 11 to 15 

Topic – addition and subtraction 

 Adding using column method with exchange to 4 digits 

 Adding several numbers 

 Friday Fun day addition to 100 challenges 

Other 
Curriculum 
Areas 

• Computing – programing ‘HELP’ in Logo 

• Spanish – months 

• Christmas crafts 

• Science – Who was Joseph Priestly? What solids, liquids and gases do we know? 

• RE – How was Jesus good news to lepers?  

News and 
reminders 

Superstar Reader Challenges  

+10 extra housepoints - complete all 11 reading boxes and fill in 8 
interesting choices in the 'words to learn' box. 

+10 extra housepoints - fill in 2 chapter books in the 'Books I have 
Read' at the end. 

Please read aloud to your child or hear them read to you at least 
twice a week.  

Spelling Shed spellings - List 10 -lly words 

Facts of the Day – see above – learn one fact a day, we will revise these every day! 

Winners will be tested on the 5 most recent facts and a few old ones!  

Times Tables – please focus on 4x table next week 

Cornets is on as usual next Monday. 

TTRockstars Tournament– 
Girls stole a decisive victory, 
well done! We’ll have a week 
off tournaments and set one up for December! 

Christmas Crafts – please can you send in any thin brown recycled 
cardboard for Tuesday please? Thank you.  

PE next week will be Thursday and Friday as usual. 

 

Trial – NO equipment from home to be brought into the classroom please. Drawers have become 
over-full and children have become very distracted by pencil cases, notebooks and various other 

items of stationary that can be fiddled-with! All children will use school equipment. 
 


